
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
   

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 

MATHEMATICS COMPETITION 

We start this week by congratulating our young 

Mathematicians from Y5 and Y6 who attended the 

Primary Mathematics Competition at Archbishop Temple 

Secondary School this week. Our children demonstrated 

exceptional knowledge, team work and strategy. We 

finished in first place – what a great result! 
 

SPORTS FESTIVAL 

72 children represented Sherwood at the Preston Sports 

Festival this week. Our Teams showcased our Sherwood 

values throughout all the events and further developed 

their resilience through a number of close, competitive 

fixtures. Our Tennis players achieved 1st place and we also 

achieved a 3rd place trophy following an exceptional 

performance from our Giant Skills team. Well done all! 
 

WEBSITE CALENDAR 

It is certainly an action packed half term! Did you know 

that you can filter your child’s year group on our calendar 

by selecting the year group at the top? 

 

SHERWOOD CURRICULUM 

Our children continue to enjoy our Summer Term 

Curriculum. Our Gallery is full of lots of outdoor learning, 

including pictures of our Year 1 Outdoor Day this week. 

We’ve still got 4 weeks of our Curriculum to teach – keep 

going Team Sherwood! 

 

SHERWOOD SPELLING BEE 2024 

Our Annual Spelling Bee is underway. Every child in school 

is taking part through a series of spelling challenges, with 

the opportunity to win points for their House and individual 

prizes. Round 1 has now taken place, with Round 2 

commencing next week. Good luck everyone! 

Kind regards, Mrs J Lumb 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are Sherwood. Each of us unique. As one family, we all thrive and excel together. 

 

Sherwood Primary School    

NEWSLETTER     21/06/2024  

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/events


Our final fundraising event of the School year will be 

our Family Fun Run taking place on Sunday 30th June 

(10am-1pm). This is a sponsored event for all 

members of the family to give our fundraising for our 

KS2 playground a final boost. Walk, jog or run – it’s all 

for fun!  

 

Our School Council and Sports Council 

representatives have been promoting the event 

with posters throughout school and planning the 

playground warm-up before we all begin.  

 

The warm up will take place at 10am on the Junior 

Yard. We will then complete a 3K route from School, 

through Mason’s Wood (pictured here) and back 

into the School Grounds. There will be a water station 

in Mason’s Wood for all participants and 

refreshments for sale on return to school.  

 

If your child is not able to attend the event on the 

day, but would like to take part, there will be an 

opportunity to run within the School grounds in the 

following week. In order to gain an idea of numbers 

of family members taking part, please complete the 

school spider form over the next couple of weeks. 

 

Please invite your friends and family members to 

sponsor you and your children through JustGiving. 

Please encourage your sponsors to include your 

child’s name if possible/with your consent. 

 

PLEASE CLICK HERE TO SPONSOR YOUR 

CHILD THROUGH OUR JUSTGIVING 

PAGE 
Alternatively, Sponsorship money 

can be placed in a sealed, named 

envelope and handed into the 

school office. All runners, 11 years 

and under, will receive a medal. 

 

Thank you in advance for your 

support!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Lumb ● admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk ● 01772 719093 ● www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Sherwood Family Fun Run 
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SHERWOOD TRACKSUITS 
Tracksuits are in stock and orders can now be 

placed for September through ParentPay. Our 

children currently in Year 2 will require a 

Sherwood Tracksuit from September. We will 

make a sample of tracksuits available on the 

yard over the course of the next couple of 

weeks, so that you can see the sizes available. 

Please place your order by Friday 28th June to 

ensure that you have the tracksuit ready for 

September. 

Pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium receive their 

first tracksuit for free. Please email 

admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk with your size 

requirements. If you think that your child may be 

entitled to Pupil Premium Funding, please click 

here to apply. 

Year 2: Tracksuits ordered will come home next 

week. Please kindly send your child into School 

with a named carrier bag on Tuesday. Thank 

you! 

 
 

Performing Arts Competition 
This year, we are shining the spotlight on our 

Mission Statement: We are Sherwood. Each of us 

Unique. As one family, we all thrive and excel 

together.  
 

In our assemblies, we are exploring the words: 

unique, thrive and excel and reflecting on the 

achievements of our School in 2023-2024. 
 

Our children have all written poetry this year with 

the title: I am Unique and our children are 

currently working on their ‘I am’ portraits to display 

in School. 
 

Our celebration finishes this term with a House 

Performing Arts competition. 
 

Our Key Stage 2 children have one final week to 

prepare for their performance on Friday 5th July. 
 

If your child is taking part, we invite two family 

members to attend to watch at 2.15pm. Tickets 

will come home with our performers next week. 
 

Loud cheering, singing and lots of clapping is a 

must from all audience members please! 
 

Good luck to our House Team! 
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